
 

Memorandum 20-025 

TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

THROUGH: RENEE KRAUSE, MMC, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

FROM:  DONNA ADERHOLD, COUNCILMEMBER 

CC:  KATIE KOESTER, CITY MANAGER 

DATE:  FEBRUARY 5, 2020 

SUBJECT:  CITY OF HOMER COMMENTS ON “THE ALASKA WE WANT”  

Following is a letter drafted by Councilmember Aderhold in response to Governor Dunleavy’s 
message in the Anchorage Daily News Opinions column dated January 3, 2020 regarding the 

Alaska we want and responding to the questions the Governor posed in that article. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Review and make amendments as needed. Make a motion to approve or not. 


